
 

 

Content: 

On April 16, 2024, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange sent an official document to ask Vicem 

Hai Van Cement Joint Stock Company to comply with the regulations on the information 

disclosure because the Company announced slowly the explanation for 2023 financial statements 

data difference. 

 

Code HVX 
Company name Vicem Hai Van Cement Joint Stock Company 
Date 04/17/2024 
Subject Reminder of information disclosure  


